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We love because God first loved us. 1 John 4:19

I want to start by saying thank you for 
all your support during my first month 

as director. I appreciate all the 
kindness and support you have given 

me.  What a crazy month it was, 
starting with a big snow storm, then we 
had extreme cold temperatures. Ending 

with the big school being closed.  
Praying we can all get back to a normal 

schedule.

﻿

Our wonderful teachers have some fun 
activities planned for the Valentines 
theme.  We will be painting hearts, 

have sorting and matching games, and 
even some science experiments with 
candy. The last two weeks we will be 

learning all about boxes! Your teachers 
will be asking you to send in boxes of 

all shapes and sizes.

Our Valentine Parties will be on Wednesday 
Feb. 12 and Thursday Feb. 13. Please see your 
teachers newsletter in regards to your child’s 
Valentine cards.

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Sarah, and Ms. Susie’s classes 
please send in prepackage treats.

Ms. Kimberly, Ms. Jessica, and Ms. Vivian’s 
classes please send in juice boxes.

﻿

﻿

February 14 & 17 

No Preschool

Daycare Only

Please pack a lunch 

I will be sending notes home for you to 
sign up your child for those days. Please 

return as soon as possible.  

       



Wishing all of you a February filled 
with love and laughter.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

kzwierzchowski@sgfp.org 

Love, Ms. Kelly
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